
																																																																																																																																							

Congratulations Addea Gupta! We are proud of you!! 
 
January 24, 2021: Addea Gupta, class 12E, was 
announced as one of the 20 Grand Award winners 
at the IRIS National Science Fair for her research 
project in pure mathematics and will be a part of the 
team representing India at the International Science 
and Engineering Fair (ISEF), 2021 which is the 
largest, most prestigious pre-college research 
competition in the world with over 80 participating 
countries. 
 
She was also the recipient of the ‘MU Alpha 
Theta’ special award for her project. 
 
Her project was first selected as one of the 100 
finalists from over 3000 applications and post three 
days of interviewing and judging by four scientists, she was selected as one of the 
top 20 at the IRIS National Science Fair. 


